
National US&R Response System Strategic Plan 
 

The National Urban Search and Rescue (US&R) Response System Advisory Group is embarking 

on an initiative to update its strategic plan and is seeking input from the US&R community at 

large. The Strategic Plan Revision ad hoc has drafted three goals aligned with the FEMA Strategic 

Plan, eight strategic objectives and 98 performance measures. 

 

To provide a feedback opportunity for stakeholders, a survey has been created to ascertain priority 

comments. All interested parties are asked to complete the survey by COB, July 31, 2023, through 

the link:  

 

https://responsesystem.formstack.com/forms/2023stratplansurvey  

 

or the QR code:  

 
 

Any related questions can be directed to Doug Nakama at douglas.nakama@fema.dhs.gov 
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